
 

                     

 

Ref. No: FCP/2022/NOTICE/0027                 Date: 4/05/2022                                                                                        

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to D.Pharm 1st year students of FCP to attend all the Theory 
and Practical Classes without fail. As board exam is approaching and you all need 
to appear for 2nd Internal Assessment Examination. Those who are having less 
than 75% attendance will not be allowed to sit for 2nd internal Assessment 
Examination. This is because many of the students had less attendance and very 
poor performance in 1st Internal Assessment Examination.  
 
So, I’m informing all the students to attend all the classes. Also many of you have 
not cleared their 2nd Installment Fees yet. If it’s not cleared within allotted time 
then students will not be given hall ticket for Board Examination. 
 
This is for all students Concerned. 

 
 

 

                                                                                            Principal, FCP 
 

 

 

 

 

 


